
Sent from my iP 

 

I am writing to object to the issue of Rezone request, we don’t need a large greenhouse in a residential area, one 

reason is our water situation here in Redwood Valley, we just don’t have the water table here to support a large grow 

area, and with a green house they can grow up to two or three crops a year. The other issue is the light pollution that 

it produces and the sound of fans to get rid of extra moisture. Please don’t allow this to happen in our valley, 

unfortunately we have an awful lot of this element here already. This doesn’t even take into consideration the element 

of the crime that this brings into our community. We live off of Amazon rd and are surrounded by growers, I really 

worry all the time, especially during harvest time.  

William and Linda Teach 

 

Redwood Valley, Ca 

95470 

 




